
 

 

CMP/MAY/2018/0003 

2nd May 2018 

 
Mr. Hassan Al Serkal  
EVP, COO – Head of Operations Division, Market Operations Division 
Dubai Financial Market 
P.O Box 9700 
Dubai - United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Mr. Al Serkal, 

 

at DFM Investor Seminar ’sGFHSubject:  
 

Further to GFH’s market notification dated 29th April 2018 on the subject, GFH is pleased to 
inform its shareholders and the markets about the successful seminar which was held today 
at the DFM. 
  
The seminar was attended by GFH’s shareholders, investors, representatives of the brokerage 
and investment firms in the UAE. The presentation given by GFH’s Chairman is now available 
at GFH’s website, and is accessible at the below link: 
 
http://gfh.com/wp-content/uploads/GFH-Presentation-at-DFM-vF-WS.pdf 

 
It is to be noted that similar seminars are planned to be conducted in Bahrain Bourse and 

Boursa Kuwait. 

 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  
Nabeel Mirza 
Senior Director Compliance & MLRO 
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